
                                     ENVIRONMENTAL MEETING February 8, 2012

The February meeting was called to order at 0705 with a flag salute.

Present were Helen Hazard, Henry Gomez, Barbara Dillon, and Nancy Oshman.

The minutes of the January meeting were reviewed and a motion to accept the 
minutes as written was made by Barbara and seconded by Henry.  The motion 
carried and a copy of the minutes is on file.

A letter from the NJDEP,a  Notice of Agricultural Water Use Application,  in the 
matter of Cutts Brothers Farm, Application No. BU0063 to divert water from One 
Reservoir/Canal system intake, one intake on Beaver Run Stream, and one well in 
Bass River Township, Burlington County, was reviewed and discussed.  A copy of 
the letter is on file.

Helen obtained some literature on the pine bore beetle which she shared with the 
members.  That informational literature is on file.  

Helen spoke with Debbie about putting information on our Bass River Township 
web site regarding our $75,000 grant for our park system.  That information 
should be available on our web site soon.

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Henry and seconded by Barbara. 
The meeting stood adjourned at 0739.

I certify these minutes to be true.

Nancy Oshman
Secretary


